

North Carolina Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Beverly Eaves Perdue Governor Dee Freeman Secretary

October 1, 2012

MEMORANDUM

To: ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW COMMISSION

The Honorable David Rouzer, Chair The Honorable Mitch Gillespie, Co-Chair The Honorable Ruth Samuelson, Co-Chair

FISCAL RESEARCH

Mr. Mark Trogdon, Acting Director, Fiscal Research Division

JOINT LEGISLATIVE COMMISSION ON GOVERNMENTAL

OPERATIONS

The Honorable Thom Tillis, Speaker of the House of Representatives

The Honorable Phil Berger, President Pro Tempore

FROM: Kari Barsness

Director of Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs

SUBJECT: Inactive Hazardous Waste Sites Program Report (Division of Waste

Management)

DATE: October 1, 2012

Pursuant to G. S. 130A-310.10 and S. L. 2011-186, the Division of Waste Management shall submit to the Environmental Review Commission, the Fiscal Research Division and the Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations a report on the Inactive Hazardous Waste Sites by October 1st of each year. Please consider the Inactive Hazardous Waste Sites Program's 2012 Annual Report attached as the formal submission of this report.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by phone at (919) 707-8618 or via e-mail at Kari.Barsness@ncdenr.gov.

cc: Assistant Secretary for Environment Robin W. Smith
Dexter R. Matthews, Director, Division of Waste Management
Kristin Walker, Fiscal Research Division
Lanier McRee, Fiscal Research Division
Mariah Matheson, Research Division

